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Working Toward a Sustainable Community

August 23, 2018

Property Owner
1234 Marlboro Street
Keene, NH 03431

Re:  Notification of Survey Activity
Marlboro Street Rehabilitation Project

Parcel: 1234 Marlboro St.

Dear Property Owner,

Dubois & King, Inc. has been engaged to conduct a survey along Marlboro Street for an upcoming utility and
roadway rehabilitation project.  Field crews will be in the area performing general survey tasks for the next
two to three weeks. Part of their task is to locate features within 10 feet of the road right-of-way (e.g.,
walkways, driveways, fences, trees, etc.).  To do this, they will walk onto the front portion of your property.
They will not enter your building or need access to the rear of your lot.

Construction for this project is scheduled for the summer of 2019.  In the coming months we will be holding
public informational meetings and asking for your  ideas in order to make this project as painless and
beneficial as possible.  We look forward to working with you and hope to see you at the meetings.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the public works department at 603-352-6550.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Brett Rusnock, PE
Civil Engineer


